

TENNESSEE UNDERGRADUATE SOCIAL SCIENCE SYMPOSIUM APRIL 11TH, 2024 TOM JACKSON BUILDING

CALL FOR PAPERS DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: APRIL 4TH, 2024

- This year's Tennessee Undergraduate Social Science Symposium will be held at Middle Tennessee State University April 11th, 2024, and will feature a variety of student paper presentations, a keynote speaker, and an awards reception.
- There are no fees for student presenting papers or posters at the USSS. Presentations will be organized into topical panels and will be moderated by a faculty member or graduate student. Presentation time slots are typically 12-15 minutes long.
- Details about these key events and more will be available soon. For updates, please visit the USSS webpage: mtsu.edu/soc/symp
- Students are invited to submit presentation proposals. Papers on all social science topics are welcome. Students interested in presenting should visit the symposium webpage and use the Microsoft Form to submit and their name, the title of their paper, and their university affiliation. Use this Link to submit your proposal.
- Monetary prizes will be awarded for the top three undergraduate papers submitted. To enter the paper competition and be considered for a cash award, please submit complete papers (not to exceed 25 pages, double-spaced) by Friday, April 4th to the Microsoft Form available at using this link

Organized by the MTSU Department of Sociology and Anthropology
Please contact Dr. Ashleigh McKinzie at ashleigh.mckinzie@mtsu.edu or the Sociology/Anthropology
Department at socanth@mtsu.edu, for more information.

